
 
 
 
 November 7, 2012 
 
 
 

PCRB CIRCULAR NO. 1608 
 
 

To All Members of the PCRB:  
 
 

Re:  SUBMISSION OF ADDITIONAL ENDORSEMENTS - PCRB FILING NO. 249 
 
 

On October 15, 2012 the PCRB submitted a filing in response to HB 1055 (Act 102 of 2012), 
which pertained to professional employer organizations (PEOs) and their clients as respects 
workers compensation insurance.  That filing, PCRB Filing No. 249, was proposed to be 
effective January 1, 2013 on a new and renewal basis.   
 
The PCRB has subsequently identified three endorsements (WC 00 03 20 A, WC 00 03 21  
and WC 00 03 23) that are currently in use in other jurisdictions with regard to PEO and client 
workers compensation policies as alternatives to the endorsement forms originally submitted 
with PCRB Filing No. 249, which were WC 00 03 20 B, WC 00 03 21 A and WC 00 03 23 A).  
For the sake of insurance carrier system uniformity, those three endorsements have now been 
filed as an addendum to PCRB Filing No. 249. 
 
Both the original filing and the addendum are available for review on our website at 
www.pcrb.com under “Filings.” 
 
   Timothy L. Wisecarver  
   President 
kg 
Attachment  
 
 

Remember to visit our website at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 
and other topics. 


